
To whom it may concern.


I am one of many providers in my county that have benefited from the funding from measure 
110. This measure has been such a huge blessing to our communities. We have Broke down 
so many barriers to help people navigate their way through getting sober. This process has 
been quite extensive. 

I am a certified counselor and certified recovery mentor operating in the state of Oregon since 
2017. I have seen the positive impact this has made on our community and state. 

Yes alone in the town of Newport Oregon we had several overdoses of fentanyl and just last 
week a child over dosed and they brought her back with Narcan. We are seeing this effecting 
our communities at rates we have never seen before. We need This funding to continue to build 
a workforce of behavioral health advocates and specialist In the addiction field. We are 50th in 
line for addressing treatment related issues in all the states. This is a task to say the least, we 
must start somewhere and that fight against the war on drugs needs funding. Please do not 
take it away. 


Danielle W CADC1, CRM 

Passionate advocate working hard in the field of addictions. 


